
[December 13, 2006] 
 
 
I just want to voice my concern regarding the ATV trails in the National Forests.  I respect that 
ATV use is a pleasure for some.  But as a mountain biker and hiker, I fear that the future will 
hold less and less trails that are not obtrusive, destroyed results of human impact.  This affects 
more than just my ability to have a quiet hike in the woods, but could result in losing some of the 
sacred places left in our forested areas. 
  
I am urging the committee to not allow any more trails to be included on the ATV routes.  Thank 
you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
Tanya Sue Kramer 
White Lake, WI 
 


